
  
  

Memorial Sunday this year will be held on November 3rd. 
Please consider making a donation in memory of  

loved ones who have been special to you during their lives. 
  

Their names will be recorded in the Book of Remembrance.  
Pastor Abby will read the names and a bell will be rung in their honor.  

Your donations are used to beautify our lovely church and grounds. 
  

Donations may be mailed to the address below or given to    
Kris Kivela, Fran Kelly, and Jane Storrs 

The last day to submit forms is October 29.  
Please put “Board of Memorials” in the memo  

and make checks out to Bridgewater Congregational Church 
  

Bridgewater Congregational Church 
United Church of Christ 

PO Box 7 
10 Clapboard Road 

Bridgewater, CT 06752 
860-354-8283 

  
Donor(s):____________________________________________ 

  
Address:_____________________________________________ 

  
             ______________________________________________ 

  
In memory of: _________________________________________ 

  
Amount enclosed: ___________ 

  
Send acknowledgment to:__________________________________ 

  
Address: _____________________________________________ 

  
                  _____________________________________________ 
  
 


